
 HUB C\cling - Langle\ Local CommiWWee 
 Meeting Minutes 

 Date: Wednesday, September 20, 2023 

 Location: Online meeting 

 1.  Attendees: John Evanochko, Sarah Kikkert, Mitchell Nurse, Barry Azevedo 

 2.  Minutes from July 19, 2023 - approved by John and Mitch 

 3.  Old Business 

 a.  Langley City update 

 i.  City has installed concrete separators on a bi-directional bike lane on the 

 east side of 204th St. connecting Douglas Crescent and Glover Road. 

 There is also a separated track on Douglas Cr. near city hall. 

 b.  Langley Township update 

 i.  John contacted Tammy Liu in engineering regarding the Master 

 Transportation and Mobility Plan consultations. They will probably happen 

 in early 2024. 

 ii.  John is sending service requests on the TOL website regarding parking 

 issues, potholes, street sweeping, etc. Getting some results as the TOL 

 said they would look into the parking (a truck parking in front of a sign 

 warning of cyclists in a roundabout) 

 iii.  208 widening has begun from around 68th to near Costco. The work will 

 include separated bike lanes. 

 4.  New Business 

 5.  Other Business/ Announcements/ Upcoming Events 

 a.  Go by Bike Week - nothing is planned, we don¶t currently have the resources to 

 staff a celebration station. We will wait for the official GBBW in spring 2024 

 b.  John referred to a letter in the paper regarding a dangerous section of 208 in 

 Langley City. The resident group which sent the letter suggested separated bike 

 lanes to help slow traffic. This is a significant gap on the street, with bike lanes 
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 north and south of the section. We would like to support the recommendation and 

 John will write a letter to the mayor and council. 

 c.  John and Sarah had discussed an open house to meet Langley members of HUB 

 and potentially to bring some more people to committee meetings. We have 

 some credit with the TOL from Covid for our meeting space. John will look into 

 funds and a location. We will target late April. 

 d.  John has been invited to attend Rotary after providing feedback regarding bike 

 parking at Ribfest. He is considering whether he can convince them to provide a 

 grant for bike lessons at a couple of schools. HUB central has a school program. 

 e.  HUB members who would like some background or research suggestions can 

 review the provincial design guidelines. This is a short document which shows 

 what can be done. 
 https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/transportation/transportation-infrastructure/engin 

 eering-standards-guidelines/traffic-engineering-safety/active-transportation-design-gu 

 ide 

 6.  Next meeting date: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 @ 7pm 

 7.  Meeting adjourned 7:59 pm 
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